
Attachment E - Thank You Email

Subject line: 
Thank you for the interview

Email Text:
Dear [Name],

We wanted to thank you for taking the time to speak with us about local shigellosis 
prevention and control efforts. We enjoyed hearing about your experiences and work, and we 
learned a lot about how CDC could better support shigellosis prevention and control efforts. If you 
have any questions about this needs assessment, please feel free to reach out.

Kind Regards,

Amanda G. Garcia-Williams, MPH, PhD
Behavioral Scientist
Waterborne Disease Prevention Branch
Division of Foodborne, Waterborne, and Environmental Diseases
National Center for Emerging and Zoonotic Infectious Diseases
US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
1600 Clifton Rd NE
Atlanta, GA 30329
Office: 770-488-3936 | Fax: 404-718-4842
Mobile: 617-605-9949


